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Dear City Resident/Business Owner:

It is my pleasure to introduce you to Daisy Algarin, the City’s new Neighborhood Service Center Director. With over sixteen years of experience in City government, Daisy has developed an extensive knowledge of Rochester’s neighborhoods and businesses.
One of Daisy’s primary focuses in her new role will be to help all residents and businesses feel welcome in
Rochester and to provide opportunities for engagement with city government.
Our Neighborhood Service Centers are critical to our mission of bringing more jobs, safer streets and better educational opportunities to each of our neighborhoods. Through her hard work and dedication to our city, Daisy has helped improve the quality of life in many of our neighborhoods and with her new role, she will be able to expand on her work to serve even more people.

Please see the enclosed brochure to learn more about your Neighborhood Service Centers. If you would like additional copies for your organization, block club, business or faith community, please feel free to contact Daisy at 428-7711.

[image: image4.jpg]



Sincerely,

Lovely A. Warren
Mayor
Daisy Algarin
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